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Weekly News – 24th November 2017  
 

Year 3 
 

The children had a brilliant time at the cinema this week and 
they really enjoyed singing along to all their favourite songs 
from the film Trolls. A big thank you to all the parents who 
helped with this trip! 

In English, the children have begun to look at information 
texts and have started planning a fact file about a space 
dragon. Our focus in maths this week has been the 4 and 8 
times tables. 

In art, the children have started to learn about the artist 
Bridget Riley and they have created a piece of Op Art. 

 

Year Three Team  

 

  

Homework Reminder 

 

Maths: We would like the children to complete page 18 in the 
home/school maths book. This week’s task is all about multiplication. 
We have also set a few multiplication task on Mathletics. 

 

Spelling: Please learn week 10 spellings for a dictation on Friday 1st 
December. 

 

Reading: Please continue reading at home and writing comments in 
your diary.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Tuesday 5th December – Beech 
class assembly 

Wednesday 13th December – 
Christmas concert 

 
 

Announcements 
 

Remember to bring in your 
instruments for your lesson on 
Wednesday. 
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